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Our B team won a 

local Basketball 

tournament, 

beating Queen’s 

Manor on free 

throws in the final 

today.  

Renae stepped up 

with ice in her 

veins to throw the 

winning basket!!!!  

 

Well done to 

Renae, Adam, 

Sa'ad, Aaliyah and 

Ruby!  

 

The A team 

finished 5th in 

their tournament, 

beating John Betts 

8-6 in the group 

stages! Well done 

Maram, Jacob, 

Pash'a, Jairone and 

Nuuh!  

 

The topic 

this week in 

nursery was 

counting. 

The pupils 

dressed in 

numbered 

tabards and 

practised 

their 

numbers 

from 1 to 10. 

Our girls narrowly 

missed out on the 

knockout stages of  

The London Youth 

Games – Girl’s 

Football. The girls 

demonstrated team 

work, 

communication and 

collaboration. We 

are very proud of 

the team.  



 

 

  

Flora Gardens PTA 

is recruiting 

volunteers to help 

with the school’s 

fundraising.   

The ideal candidate 

is able to motivate 

pupils and parents 

and can think on 

their feet!    

Each year the PTA 

organises our … 

School Disco 

Movie Night 

Summer Fete and 

much more… 

If you would like to 

be part of the team 

please contact       

Ms Kelly at 

office@fgschool.uk 

Thank you 
Flora Gardens Primary School 

Dalling Road, London, W6 0UD              

020 8748 2566 

office@fgschool.uk 

 

Value Award 

Winners 
 

Nursery - Isla 

Reception – Ava-Leigh 

Year 1 – Renato 

Year 2 – Yost 

Year 3 – Ruby-Lily 

Year 4 –  Ekalavya 

Year 5 – Renae 

Year 6 – Ania 

Sport – Renae Y5 

 

 

Follow us 

@floragardenw6 

Class Attendance 
 

Reception – 90.0% 

Year 1 – 91.4% 

Year 2 – 77.5% 

Year 3 – 93.5% 

Year 4 – 98.4% 

Year 5 – 97.1% 

Year 6 – 87.8% 

 

Well done Year 4  

 

PTA Cake Sale 

 

We raised £100 from 

the cake Sale for the 

Ukraine Crisis Fund. 

 

Thank You 

 

 

…and finally, we said 

goodbye to the chicks who 

returned to the farm. Each 

class took turns in caring for 

them this week. The chicks 

grew very quickly and almost 

outgrew their incubator 

within a few days of hatching.   
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